
Wednesday 4th June 2025
International   Day

Join us to celebrate the diversity of our Woodlands Community…

In the School 
Hall, enjoy food 
from around the 
world for 50p or 
£1 per dish 

● Children can come to 
school dressed in the 
colours of their country or 
dressed in traditional dress. 
They will be doing fun 
activities during the day.

● Parents/carers are invited to 
speak about their cultural 
background or read a story 
from their culture. Please 
complete the Google Form 
if you would like to take 
part in this. 

If you would like to make a dish 
please complete this Google 
Form here or scan the QR code 
below by Wednesday 21st May 
(last week of school before half 
term) 

During the school day
After School (3:30-4:30pm)

https://forms.gle/Xuhets9cQczGsiaG8
https://forms.gle/Xuhets9cQczGsiaG8

